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Year 3 Year 4
English P
Year 3 have been enjoying looking at the book ‘Jemmy
Button’. So far we haven’t read any of the story but we
have been looking at the pictures in the book and infer-
ring what we think is happening. We have written diary
entries as Jemmy and written persuasive letters to Jem-
my’s parents. The children have also written about the
Battle of Bosworth in history and have written an advert
for Henry VIII.

English

Year 4 have been very busy learning all about newspa-
pers. They have been focusing on the different features
you can find in a newspaper and how to use them in
the best way. They have also been writing all about the
Battle of Bosworth for their History topic. Here they
wrote an emotive diary in the role of Henry Vil or Rich-
ard Il

Maths

The children have been revising their knowledge on
Place Value. They have been expanding their learning
on partitioning, ordering and finding more or less than
numbers.

Maths

The children have been learning about place value of
hundreds, tens and units. They have ordered and com-
pared 3 digit numbers and they have now moved onto
adding ones onto 3 digit numbers.

Science

In Science, Year 4 have been investigating different
habitats and the organisms found there. The children
have just learnt all about organisms and what they
need in order to survive.

Science

In Science, Year 3 have started learning about rocks. So
far they have identified and classified rocks into igne-
ous, metamorphic and sedimentary. They have also
looked at erosion.

ICE Zone

The children are now fully into their work in the ICE zone and we are so proud of the work that
they are producing. The children have recently been researching artist Giuseppe Arcimboldo and
are now recreating his work. Outside, the children have been working hard creating their own
Tudor dances and they have also been taking part in some team building exercises. They also
thoroughly enjoyed History Off the Page Day and engaged with all of the activities!

Reminders

Please make sure that the children have warm clothes with them everyday as they are going outside to
learn! PE kits need to be in school on a Monday and taken home on Friday. Please also ensure all clothing
is named.

Also, as of last week, we are handing out the English homework every week. This is due in on a Monday.
Lastly, please make sure the children are completing 1 hour of maths whizz a week and reading every
night! We will be checking reading journals every week.

Inspire




